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Michael Angemeer [mangemeer@veridian .on.ca] 
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Ed Houghton [ehoughton@collus.com] 
Rooftop solar units 

CPS0002297 

I hope you are well . I had the chance to visit Collingwood a couple of weekends ago. Beautiful area. 

Sorry I couldn ' t make your laun ch but we will be looking at 100 units with Peter next week. 

Have a great day. 

cheers 

Michael 


